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Carniny Primary School COVID-19 Visitor Questionnaire 

                             

 

The safety of our pupils, staff and families remain Carniny’s overriding priority.  We are closely monitoring the 
situation with regards to the spread and infection rates of COVID-19 outbreak and will periodically update guidance 
based on current recommendations from the Department of Education and the Public Health Agency. Only essential 
visitors are permitted on site at this time.  

 

To prevent the spread of COVID-19 and reduce the potential risk of exposure to our pupils and staff, we are 
conducting a simple screening questionnaire. In addition, you will be required to sanitise your hands on entry and 
exit of our school building. 2m social distancing from all staff and pupils is essential. Your participation is important 
to help us take precautionary measures to protect you and everyone in our school. All site visitors are expected to 
follow increased levels of personal hygiene – increased hand washing, reduced physical contact, 2m social 
distancing.  
 
Thank you for cooperation in supporting us in keeping our school community safe.  

 

Visitor’s Name: Contact Number: 

 Company: Purpose of visit:  

 

Self-Declaration by Visitor: 

1 Have you returned from another country within the last 14 days?  

  Yes                          No    

2 Have you had close contact with or cared for someone diagnosed with COVID-19 within the last 14 

days? 

 

Yes       No 

3.  Have you received a notification via the StopCOVID NI contact tracing app within the last 14 days?  

 

 

Yes       No                      No  

3.  

 

Have you experienced any of the following symptoms in the last 14 days - fever, cough, respiratory 

illness, difficulty breathing or loss of taste or smell? 

 

Yes No 

 
If the answer is yes to any of these questions you will not be able to enter the school building.   
 

Signature (visitor):                                                                                                             Date:                                          
 

Please note: if you plan to be onsite for consecutive days, please advise the school office immediately if your 
circumstances or answers to these questions change. The information collected on this form will be used solely 
to determine your access right to our school. If you have any questions, please let us know.  

 


